
 

 

Wednesday 14 July 2021 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School, 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #29 as at 3.30pm on Wednesday 14 July 
 
Notwithstanding the uncertainty of the Delta COVID-19 variant outbreaks across Australia, and particularly in 
Greater Sydney, we have been uplifted by the positive and purposeful start to Semester 2 across our four 
campuses (both on campus and remotely). We acknowledge our disappointment that some of our interstate 
families are yet to join us on campus for the start of Term 3. We look forward to the safe return of all our students 
in the coming weeks and will continue to work determinedly to assist this outcome. Our thoughts are with those 
families where extended stay-at-home restrictions have been imposed, and more broadly with all those who are 
unwell, as well as the frontline experts who care for them. 
 
Public Exposure Sites 
We urge our community to check the updated list of public exposure sites published on the Victorian 
Government’s COVID-19 website, with particular reference to Level 2 of the MCC Members’ Reserve at the 
Carlton v Geelong AFL game on Saturday 10 July, which has been listed as a Tier 2 exposure site. Anyone who has 
visited this location at that time should urgently be tested, then isolate until confirmation of a negative result. For 
further information about public exposure sites in Victoria please visit the Government’s COVID-19 website. 
 
The spread of the Delta COVID-19 variant is a timely reminder of our need to remain vigilant in our processes and 
protocols to keep one another safe. As ever, the School will communicate swiftly and accurately with our 
community as the situation evolves. The COVID-19 page of the School website will be refreshed as required; we 
encourage you to check this site and thank you for continuing to direct all COVID-19 related queries to 
C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 
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